
O
U

R
 C

H
ILD

R
EN

’S V
O

IC
E 

ד“בס  

Our Cheder’s Voice 

ד‘‘בס  

Dear Parents, 

What a special week this has been! Yud Tes and Chof Kislev were widely celebrated in all the  
classes. As customary, talmidim heard the retelling of parts of the arrest and liberation of the Alter 
Rebbe. We sang the traditional niggunim, especially the niggun sung only a few times a year, the 
daled babos. Talmidim were swept up in the deep feelings of the niggun and were inspired to  
increase their connection to chassidus and the Rebbe.  
A big thank you goes to Yaakov Yehuda Altein for playing niggunim throughout the programs and a 
big yasher koiach to the Rebbies for their continuous support in all the extra programming for our 
special days.  
Thank you to the PTA for enhancing the seudos with beautiful, festive paper goods.  
In the true spirit of dor hashevii, much happened in the world of action as well, Kita Ches is in the 
midst of planning a powerful Chanukah mivtzoim program.  A mobile home has been secured, 
menoros have been ordered and the talmidim are gearing up to share the light of Chanukah.  
Kita Zayin did a fabulous job in pairing up with the third graders for a learning session. Both grades 
enjoyed the time and are looking forward to the next session IYH of doing an activity together.  
The fifth and sith grades have completed the first round of Connection Point, listening and watching 
the Rebbe speak to children at a Tzivos Hashem rally of 5742. IYH one of the days of Chanukah, the 
talmidim will watch the full rally. 
I strongly encourage you to join the Menorah Parade this Motsei Shabbos, to bring your family 
along for the pirsumei nisa that the Rebbe so encouraged.  

Wishing you a good Shabbos and a freilichen Chanuka, 

Rabbi Kaplan 

Letter from the Menahel:

Cheder Chabad boy’s division 
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A PEEK AT OUR WEEK 
 

This week Grade 3 finished their math chapter where we 
learned about all different types of graphs. We are very excited 
to begin to learn multiplication next week iyH. In ELA this week 
we spent a lot of time comparing and contrasting texts.  
We compared and contrasted different versions of stories as 
well as learning how to fill out a Venn diagram to depict the  
similarities and differences of a text. The highlight of our week 
was a new " Ach Gadol" program that was introduced between 
the third and seventh grade boys. On Yud Tes Kislev the boys 
got together and learned together. We are looking forward to 
many more exciting activities in this program throughout the 
year.  
 
Grade Five worked very hard on all four functions with decimals. 
They had a test at the end of the week. They wrote paragraphs 
using words from the first five units in Wordly Wise. They also 
did an experiment that demonstrates that fast moving air has 
less pressure than regular air. They now comprehend how a fan 
blows air and a jet gets its lift off the ground! Major!  

THE GREENBERG FAMILY-HOT BREAKFAST 

THANK YOU TO THE LITZMAN FAMILY  
FOR THE WEEKLY TREATS TO THE EARLYRISERS 
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Shmuel Zaltzman and Zalman Deitsch 

May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah! 

Happy Birthday 
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Raffle winner :Naftoli Liberow of Monsey Cheder Chabad 2nd grade Rabbi Silverstein  
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